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Important dates: 

 
 
 

Friday 22nd October  
Break up  

 
Pumpkin Party  
4.30pm-6.30pm 
 

 
 
Monday 1st November 

Inset Day 
 
 
 

Tuesday 2nd November 
Children back to 
school 
 
 
 

Friday 5th November  
Global Day of Action 
*2.30pm - 
all welcome* 

 
 
 
 
Monday 8th November 

Parents Evening– 
details to follow 
*From 3.30pm* 

 

 
 

 

 

 

22nd October 2021 

BOSLEY BULLETIN 

   I can't believe we have made it to the end of the first half 

   term. It really does not feel like we returned from the     

   summer break over 7 weeks ago. The children and staff have 

   approached the return to school with such positivity,  

   dedication and enthusiasm. I couldn't be more proud of our 

Bosley family, they always continue to amaze, impress and inspire me on a daily 

basis. 

There has been much to celebrate and enjoy this week. Blossom class made their 

own delicious jam tarts, Willow Class celebrated their 300+ DOJO points with a film 

experience and Oak class set their creative juices flowing with a spooky sugar craft 

activity. To top it off, the children had a blast at the pumpkin party this evening. A 

huge thank you to you, our parents, for supporting our wonderful school and of 

course to the members of the PTA, and DJ extraordinaire, Mrs Little! who had 

organised such a brilliant party for the children. 

 

HIGHLIGHTS THIS HALF TERM 

 

Blossom Class enjoying the Fun Bus  

COP26 Pilgrim visitors 

met and spoke with 

children in Oak Class. 

Willow class and their 

new reading glasses, 

don’t they look fab! 

Trip to Alderley Park to 

watch the start of Stage 5 

Tour of Britain Race. 

Rose Queen Fete 2021 

Learning new skills at Forest Schools 

Pilgrim Day at Chester Cathedral 

Our fabulous new 

classroom now 

welcoming pre-school 

children 



 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blossom Class 

A very warm 

welcome to Phoebe who joined 

Blossom Class last week. 

The children have been 

exploring the theme of autumn 

this week, using pumpkins as a 

stimulus. They enjoyed the 

story of Pumpkin Soup before 

taking part in observational 

drawings, decorating their own 

pumpkins and even making a 

delicious pumpkin soup. 

What a lot of fun! 

PLEASE NOTE A CHANGE OF PE 

AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. - Thursday 

Forest Schools - Friday 

Class News 

 

Willow Class 

Willow Class have 

enjoyed all things 

practical over the past few weeks. 

Including drawing on desks in maths 

(!) working collaboratively testing 

the strength of different magnets 

and learning new skills during their 

computing lessons. The children 

have been using ‘Scratch’ to design 

and program their own interactive 

stories, games, and animations. The 

children were very proud of what they 

had created and were very keen to 

showcase their work. 

 

PLEASE NOTE A CHANGE OF PE 

AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. -  Tuesday 

Forest Schools - Thursday 

 

Oak Class 

We had a 

fabulous day at 

Chester Cathedral last week. The 

children took part in a number of 

activities in the morning including 

dressing up and experiencing life as 

a monk, listening to the animated 

tale of Saint Werburgh and feeling 

blessed to have someone play a 

rather grand organ to us. 

  

The children’s behaviour was 

exemplary and the staff at the 

cathedral commended the 

children’s in depth knowledge. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE A CHANGE OF PE 

AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E.-  Wednesday 

Forest Schools - Thursday 

 

 

 

 

Blossom Class: 

ACHIEVE - Piper 

ACHIEVE - Ivy 

 

Willow Class: 

RELATE - Elise 

 

Oak Class: 

ACHIEVE- Eddie 

 

 

 

COVID...Safety Measures...Update 
  
Thank you for supporting our effort in continuing to keeping the school 
safe and healthy. Cases of COVID -19 remain relatively high in Cheshire 
East so we would urge you to adhere to the following safety measures if 
at possible:  
 
Regular testing: Those that are eligible should test at least twice 
throughout the half-term break and just before you return to school on 

Tuesday November 2nd. 

There is also the option of booking a PCR test for children who are unwell 
without classic COVID symptoms by clicking ‘I’ve been told to get a test 

by my local council’ on the online booking service.  

Household Cases / Isolation: If someone in your household tests positive, 
arrange for a PCR test for everyone else, and children should not attend 

school for a minimum of 5 days.  

Christmas Cards 

It might seem a little early for talk of Christmas but your 
child has been creating his/her own Christmas design which 
can be professionally printed to produce personalized 

Christmas Cards, Gift Labels, Wrapping Paper and/or Mugs. All the 
children’s designs and means of ordering have been sent out via school 
spider so please check your school spider messages and get your orders in. 
Thank you to those of you who have already been in touch. If you are 
having any problems seeing the design on school spider and you would still 
like to order, please email me at head@bosleyschool.co.uk 

 

 


